
Pre-registration is encouraged to 
attend the in-person public meeting 
and the Zoom webinar. 

Please register at: 
tiny.cc/RLETransitTIF

Public Meeting on the 
Red Line Extension Project 

and Proposed Transit TIF

July 21, 2022
5:30 PM 
Doors open at 5:00 PM 

Harold Washington Library 
Center, Lower level
400 S. State St.
Chicago, IL 60605
This location is accessible and served by:

• Harold Washington Library State/Van 
Buren Orange/Brown/Pink/Purple Lines

• Jackson - Red/Blue Lines
• Harrison - Red Line
• Bus Routes #1, #2, #6, #7, #22, #24, #28, 

#29, #36, #62, #126, #146, #147, #148

What is a Transit TIF?
In June 2016, the Illinois General 
Assembly approved a new financial 
tool known as Transit Tax Increment 
Financing or the Transit TIF. The Transit 
TIF is an economic development tool to 
support investment in large-scale, long-
term transit projects. The Chicago Transit 
Authority (CTA) is seeking a Transit TIF 
designation for the Red Line Extension 
Project. The Transit TIF is needed in 
order for CTA to seek as much as $2 
billion in federal funds for the much-
needed extension south of 95th/Dan 
Ryan.

What is the Red Line Extension 
Project?
The CTA is proposing to extend the Red 
Line from the existing terminal at 95th/
Dan Ryan to 130th Street, subject to the 
availability of funding. The proposed 5.6-
mile extension would include four new 
stations near 103rd Street, 111th Street, 
Michigan Avenue, and 130th Street.

Multimodal connections at each station 
would include bus, bike, pedestrian, and 
park & ride facilities.
This project is one part of the Red Ahead 
Program to extend and enhance the 
entire Red Line.

Do you require assistance?
American Sign Language, Spanish, Cantonese and Mandarin interpretation will be available during the 
in-person public meeting and Zoom webinar. Closed captioning will be available via Zoom webinar only. If 
you require an interpreter or other accommodations to participate, please contact CTA Customer Service at 
1-888-968-7282 or email RedExtension@transitchicago.com at least 3 days before the public meeting.

Learn more about the RLE Project 
or provide your input

The Red Line Extension 
Project and proposed Transit 
TIF district designation will 
be discussed at an upcoming 
public meeting on July 21, 2022. 
The public meeting will include 
a presentation by CTA and City 
of Chicago representatives 
followed by a comment period, 
during which members of the 
public can ask questions or 
provide input on the proposed 
Transit TIF.  

Please note this is a hybrid meeting available 
in both in-person and virtual formats.

RedExtension@transitchicago.com 

         transitchicago.com/RLE/TIF

          Customer Information: 
1-888-YOUR-CTA (1-888-968-7282) 

Chicago Transit Authority 
Strategic Planning & Policy 
10th Floor 
Attn: Red Line Extension Project 
567 W. Lake Street
Chicago, IL 60661-1465
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